
 
 

 

 

28th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Shakespeare Rewired Workshop – Friday 18th March 2022 
 
We are writing to you concerning the Shakespeare Rewired workshop being offered to all year 11 students. 
This workshop is run by Sky Blue Theatre, a company that has visited Sackville in previous years and had 
great success with past year 11 cohorts. This year the workshop is due to take place on Friday 18th March 
2022.  
 
The two hour workshop will focus on the play Macbeth that year 11 have studied this year. The workshop 
will give students the opportunity to involve themselves with the play in a fun and engaging way whilst 
improving their understanding and knowledge of the play as a whole. It will be extremely useful in helping 
students prepare for their exam.  
 
We are able to offer this workshop for a voluntary contribution of £3.70. Payment for the workshop can be 

made online at www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool.   

Please note that there is a £5.00 minimum spend limit on Scopay. This means an additional £1.30 will be 

needed to allow the transaction to work. The easiest way to resolve this is to deposit the additional money 

into student lunch funds. Alternatively, you can make a payment in cash and students can hand it in to the 

finance office directly.  Please make payment by Monday 7th March 2022. 

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to 

pay for the full cost of the workshop. All you need to do is tick the consent box on the online payment 

system. 

We thank you for your support with your child’s GCSE English Literature. If you have any questions please 

contact us at zangella@sackvilleschool.org.uk or chalford@sackvilleschool.org.uk or the English Curriculum 

Team Leader, Mrs Jennie Grimes at jgrimes@sackvilleschool.org.uk . 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Z Angella and Miss C Halford 

Leaders of KS4 English 
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